05-23-22 Special Town Board Meeting

The May 23, 2022 Sugar Creek Special Town Board Meeting was called to order at 5:30
p.m., by Chairman, Dale Wuttke

There were 2 visitor present.

All open meeting laws have been complied with for this meeting.

The following Town Board Members were present: Chairman - Dale Wuttke, Supervisor
I - David Robers, Supervisor II - David Clarbour and Clerk - Boyd. Absent was Treasurer-
Loveless.

One bid was received from Scott’s Construction, the bid was opened, the bid was
complete and was read.

Dale Wuttke made a motion to approve the bid from Scott’s Construction, Inc. for the
LRIP project on Hazel Ridge Road for $95,777.00; Robers seconded; motion carried
unanimously.

David Robers made a motion to approve the bids for Scott’s Construction, Inc. for Sugar
Creek Road - $14,822.00, Schmidt Road -$26,333.00, Lauderdale Lakes Estates cold mix only -
$177,750.00, North Lake Dr. Cold mix only - $60,000.00, Sheridan Road cold mix only -
$35,000.00, Geneva Road cold mix only $17,500.00, Territorial Road - $25,000.00 for a total of
$356,405.00; Clarbour seconded; motion carried unanimously.

David Robers made a motion to adjourn; Clarbour seconded; motion carried
unanimously.

Meeting Adjourned
Respectfully Submitted
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Diane Boyd, Town Clerk



